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Bates, Tamara

Subject: FW: Stinson community

From: Sylvain Beauregard < >

Sent: Friday, August 28, 2020 7:00 PM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: Stinson community

As a longt time resident on Stinsonl have been thinking lately about selling our beautiful home that we
renovated for the last 15 years, coming from Toronto, but now with all these residential care facilities, in our
neighborhood and bringing a homeless shelter | dont see the point of living in Hamilton it s now clearly and
becoming not a safe place to live in we can see the change how the neighborhood is changing more peoples
with mental health walking all the time, drugs deal happening constantly, garbage all over, car s been
broken in etc unfortunately we are not happy here anymore we have try to change Hamilton by bringing
more peoples into hamilton, talking highly about Hamilton but we are now giving up and seriously looking at
moving out of this city .just hope that these residential care facilities would be monitored more,

especially with covid19 and now the homeless shelter will definitely bring more crime and drugs. | will really
miss our beautiful home but | have nothing good to say about Hamilton not consulting our neighborhood
about the shelter. Time to move thank u



